
Silver Member:  

South West Vets 

 

Everyone connected to this industry knows the importance of agriculture. But FFCO has made it 

their mission to advocate for the ag industry and educate the public about why we do what we do 

everyday. They showcase our sectors contribution to the economy, our steadfast dedication to 

animal welfare and our constant attention to food traceability. FFCO is an organization that 

provides creditable information about local food and farming. 

 

For all these reasons, South West Vets is a proud Silver member of Farm & Food Care Ontario. 

Through our membership, we have been able to participate in the Faces Behind Food campaign 

and give viewers a glimpse into what our day-to-day operations look like here at the vet clinic. 

We have also had the opportunity to volunteer at Breakfast On The Farm, which was a chance to 

connect with the community and build trust in your local farmers (and vets). We believe our 

membership with FFCO is a great way to help sustain the future of agriculture. We are better 

together. 

 

Lindsay Kieffer, CPE, South West Vets 


